



April 19, 2021

John Bradley 275 W Main Street Santaquin, Ut 84655

Dear John,

The Department of Kinesiology and Health Science would like to congratulate you for being selected for the Outstanding Professional Achievement Award for the KHS department. This decision was made as the Scholarship and Awards committee met and looked over all the applicants and recommendations.

Unfortunately, due to guidelines and policies associated with COVID-19 our department has decided not to hold an in-person Annual Scholarship and Awards Ceremony, but our department would still like to celebrate and recognize another great year and the many achievements of the department, so we will be creating videos to highlight these individuals.

To do this we may need additional information from you, you will be contacted by someone in the department if this is this is the case. Again congratulations on this award. Please let us know if you have any questions. You can do so by contacting our Department Program Coordinator III, Melissa Johnson, by email melissa.johnson@usu.edu.

Sincerely,

Eadric Bressel

KHS Department Head

Eadir Bussel

7000 Old Main Hill Logan, UT 84322-7000 Ph: (435) 797-1495 Fax: (435) 797-3759 khs@usu.edu